
 

The Fathering Project 

 

You and Me  

Making our mark together 

 
This term, The Fathering Project event will be a special opportunity for 
children and dad’s/fatherly figures (grandpas included) of Mackellar to 
place their handprint on the brick wall in the courtyard near the oCice. 

Please come to my school on 

Monday 25th November 

Dads/fatherly figures and their children will dip one of their hands into 
some paint and place our print on the brick wall.   

It will be there for a long time and a reminder of your special bond. 

There are two time options: 

Before school – anytime from 8.30am to 9.00am 

After school – from 3.30pm to 4.40pm 

 

 


